
Service letter 7.34
What you should be aware of before upgrading



The import program pf2imp47.exe has been discontinued

Before upgrading to PORTMAN 7.34, please note that the import program pf2imp47.exe has been discontinued.

The program used to import depot and account master data, which in the future will be done through the xml 
client data import. (announced in the service letter PORTMAN 7.30).



Remember to read the release notes for more information
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